
Dear colleague, 

Thank you for contributing to the Lanarkshire response to the COVID-19 pandemic by 
undertaking key duties that will support our community at this time. 

The role you are providing is a vital part of the overall response and we appreciate your 
efforts. 

This letter is confirmation of your status as a key worker and you are required to carry 
this letter with you at all times when undertaking such duties and produce it on 
request. 

Please stay up to date with the most recent information on coronavirus by visiting the NHS 
Inform website: www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and- 
poisoning/coronavirus-covid-19 or the Scottish Government website at: gov.scot. 

Should the person requesting sight of this letter have any further questions relating to 
the work being undertaken, then they should be instructed to contact North 
Lanarkshire Council on 03005 550 407 

Yours sincerely 

Des Murray Ross McGuffie 
Chief Executive Chief Officer 
North Lanarkshire Council Health & Social Care NL 

Heather Knox 
Chief Executive NHS 
Lanarkshire 
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